Minutes for Takoma Park Ethics Commission Meeting on Line 8/10/23:

Present: Jessie Carpenter, Keli Cochran, Michael Lezaja, Patricia Murphy,
Mark Samburg.

The Chair called the meeting to order at 6:09pm.

The Minutes of the last meeting were considered and approved by all with
no corrections.

Information regarding the financial statements that were to be discussed
was given:

Searcy’s responses to our queries were deemed illegible, due to improper
scanning.

Small’s responses to our queries were not submitted.

Gibson’s responses to our queries were examined and accepted.

No other responses from City Council persons were expected.

Jessie and Keli agreed to be responsible for contacting, verifying and
communicating said corrected information from Small to Commission
members by Tuesday, end of business, 8/15/23.

We were reminded of our next scheduled meeting on Tuesday, 9/26/28.
Patricia requested a rescheduling of that meeting from 6:00pm to 6:30pm
in order to be able to be present. Jessie agreed to send this to

Commissioners for consideration.

A request for any other business had no responses. We moved and
seconded to end the meeting unanimously at 6:24pm.

Submitted by Patricia Murphy



